
From: Martin, Jacob
To: joseph.m.dehnert@imegcorp.com; danny.g.oberweiser@imegcorp.com
Cc: Alex Eidam; Newlon, Karen R
Subject: River View Subdivision Agency Sufficiency Review
Date: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 10:11:00 AM

 
Dear Mr. Dehnert  and Mr. Oberweiser:
 
Thank you for your October 25, 2021, letter requesting U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service comment
on the River View Subdivision. The proposed development consists of a 19-lot
major subdivision located adjacent to the south of River Road between Carter Court and
Lafray Lane, Missoula, Missoula County, Montana. The site is currently used for one single
family home and is a total of 2.38 acres.
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service reviewed your letter. Based on the information provided, we
have no comments regarding federally listed or proposed threatened or endangered species
or other trust species. Additional information regarding listed species that may occur within
the project footprint may be obtained using the IPaC project-planning tool, which streamlines
the USFWS environmental review process at https://ecos.fws.gov/ipac/.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  If you have any questions or comments about
this correspondence please contact Karen Newlon at karen_newlon@fws.gov or 406-430-
9010.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jacob M. (Jake) Martin
Assistant Field Supervisor
Montana Ecological Services Office
585 Shephard Way, Suite 1
Helena, Montana 59601
(406) 422-8524 (cell, preferred, I’m teleworking)
(406) 430-9007 (office)
jacob_martin@fws.gov
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